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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
Date:28th October 2024                                                                                           Circular No: 081/YIS/AS/24-25/081 

Dear Parents, 

SUB : HOLIDAY IN VIEW OF DIWALI 2024 

Please note that Thursday, 31st October 2024, will be a holiday for all students from Nursery to Grade XII on 

account of Diwali. 

May this festive season bring countless blessings and joy to your home! 

School shall re-open on Sunday, 3rd November 2024. 

Warm Regards, 

 
Mrs. Aasima Saleem  

Principal 
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